
 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  
 

Unexpected delays knock most bus routes off schedule from time to time. On a low frequency route, 
such as the W12, the service can fall apart as Save Our Buses discovered on Friday 9th September. 
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SOB’s monitoring of the W12 indicates:  
o A badly disrupted service with buses bunched, unevenly spaced & long gaps. 
o Only 50% of journeys beyond Whipps Cross to Snaresbrook, South Woodford & Wanstead. 
o W12 passengers waiting in Coppermill Lane, Walthamstow Village or 
      Snaresbrook Road facing lengthy waits for their only bus. 

 
London Borough Of Waltham Forest & Transport For London 

Stop damaging our routes  
Save Our Buses (SOB) c/o 83 Livingstone Rd London E17 9AU - 12/10/2016 

SOB observed W12 buses towards 
Wanstead at the Grosvenor Park Road 

stop on Hoe St.  
 
Four buses departed within 15 minutes 
at the times below: 

1. Whipps Cross       6.14pm 

2. Whipps Cross       6.17pm 

3. Wanstead              6.20pm 

4. Wanstead              6.29pm 
 

Journeys on the W12 should be evenly 
spaced, every 20 minutes. 

Six vehicles run the W12 peak service.   

Four buses close together left just two  
covering the rest of the route. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Monday to Saturday daytime: – Every 20 minutes 
Evening and Sunday:– Every 30 minutes 
 

Friday 

9-9-16 
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